D © DO

(e}

| ————

OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSIaN
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 19, 1951

Mr. Dudley Cornell
First National Bank Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Dudley:

I have at hand your note of June 18, wherein you ask
that you be notified in the event Sunol Oil Company
resumes work on their San Clemente No. 1,

I have just this minute received a Notice of Intention

to Drill dated June 11, for Sunol No. 1, located 280 feet
North of the South line and 280 feet West of the East,
Section 32, 7-N-1E. Mr. D. L. Wade, General Manager
states that they will make a $25,000 Bond. As you know,
we only require a $5,000 plugging bond, but I suppose

we could have no objection if he makes it $25,000. But
as yet we have not received the bond., He further states
that the first productive oil or gas sand should occur at
the depth of 4171".

Will drop you a note when we have received the bond and
everything is ready for their operations.

Very truly yours,

ZLVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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